
SCHOOL FACILITIES 05.llAP.21

Integrated Pest Management Notification 

WRITTEN NOTICE IN THE FOLLOWING FORM SHALL BE SENT OR GIVEN AT THE BEGINNING OF THE 

SCHOOL YEAR. A COPY OF THE NOTIFICATION SHALL BE MAINTAINED BY THE SCHOOL AUTHORITY 

FOR TWENTY FOUR (24) MONTHS AFTER THE NOTICE IS ISSUED AND SHALL BE SUBJECT TO INSPECTION 

UPON REQUEST BY KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE PERSONNEL. 

Aug. 19, 2020 
Date 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

Each school district in the Commonwealth is required to implement a program of "integrated pest 
management" with the primary goal of preventing and controlling pests through strategies that 
may include judicious use of pesticides. The application of pesticides in the school or on school 
grounds during times when children are present is limited by state regulation, but there may be 
occasions when, after consulting with a certified pesticide applicator, the school administration 
determines that a pesticide application is necessary when children are present in the school. As 
required by state regulation, we have created a registry for parents or guardians who wish to receive 
an electronic message or telephone call prior to the application of pesticides in the school when 
children are present. Please provide the school administration your email address or phone number 
if you wish to be placed on this registry. 

Name: School: 
----------------- -------------

Phone Number: Email Address: 
---------- -------------

For more information, please contact Ed McKinney, Director of Facilities at 859-238-1300 .
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